
Join us for PAMED’s First Hybrid 
House of Delegates Meeting!

After two years of providing the House of Delegates (HOD) meeting virtually 
due to the COVID-19 pandemic, PAMED is proud to offer our HOD Meeting  

(happening Saturday, October 22, 2022) in a hybrid format. 

What does that mean for our delegates? 

You have a choice to make by September 22, 2022!

				      For those joining us on-site, please come a bit early— 
				      Friday, October 21 at 4 p.m.to participate in our  
				      exciting CME program with Jeff Evans, Adventurer,  
				      Expedition Leader, Author, and Physician Assistant.
 

       All participants regardless of where they are (on-site at  
       the Hershey Lodge or participating via the Zoom link) will;
n �Register to tell us that you are participating and whether you’ll be at the Hershey  

Lodge in-person or online. Registration will open the week of August 8 and will  
close on September 22.

n Be asked to participate in training—watch for more details on this in the near future!

n Vote on resolutions using the same online mechanism.

n Be able to speak during the parliamentary process.

n �Participate in the elections using “Election Buddy” just like in years past. 

n �Mark your calendar to provide testimony virtually to the reference committees ahead 
of the HOD! Visit www.pamedsoc.org/HODSchedule for a complete list of dates.

For all updates, go to the HOD website and  
be sure to sign up for HOD alerts to receive  
all the latest updates and reminders. 

www.pamedsoc.org/HOD

Do I want to participate in-person  
on-site at the Hershey Lodge?

Do I want to remain at home and  
participate virtually connecting  
via a Zoom link and my laptop?

Delegates participating in the HOD  
meeting in-person will participate in the  
meeting at the Hershey Lodge on-site.

Delegates participating virtually will log  
in using a Zoom link received from the  

Pennsylvania Medical Society.


